
New local court rules may impact your eviction filings! 

The Housing Division of the Cleveland Municipal Court has issued new local court rules that 
may change the way you file some of your court cases. The complete text of the rules is 
available on the Court’s website: www.clevelandhousingcourt.org 

The first applies to complaints brought in the name of business entities: 

The second requires the filing of evidence of ownership of the property that is the subject 
of the eviction action: 

These rules were designed and implemented to ensure fair and accurate decisions, and to 
minimize continuances. 

If you have questions about these or any other of the Housing Court’s local rules, please 
feel free to contract one of the Court’s Housing Specialists at (216) 664-4295. If you need 
legal advice, please contact your attorney, or the Cleveland metropolitan Bar Association at 
(216) 696-3532.  

Complaints brought by domestic or foreign business entities, including, but not limited 
to a corporation, nonprofit corporation, professional corporation, limited liability 

company, limited partnership, limited liability partnership, or fictitious entity (including 
“doing business as” names), must include, at the time of filing, documentary evidence of 
the entity’s good standing or active registration or active license with the Ohio Secretary 

of State. Failure to include sufficient documentation may result in dismissal of the 
complaint without prejudice. 

When filing a forcible entry and detainer complaint, plaintiff must attach proof of current 
ownership of the premises that is the subject of a forcible entry and detainer action. 

Proof of current ownership may include, but is not limited to, a print-out of the “General 
Information” tab for the premises from the Cuyahoga County Auditor’s (“Auditor”) 

website: www.cuyahogacounty.us. 
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